
The Hoot 

Announcements and        
Reminders 
Please make sure your child has their 
book bag and reading books with 
them every day as we read as much 
as we can, not just on the children’s 
book changing day. 

Please remember to use Parent Pay 
to give permission/pay for The Lowry 
Trip on Tuesday 28th January and let 
either the office or your class teacher 
know if you can help out on the day.  
Any help is greatly appreciated.  
Thank you. 

 

Upcoming Events  
Tuesday 14th January—Year 1 Show-
case. 

Tuesday 28th January—Year 1 Trip to 
The Lowry 

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 13.1.20 . 

Maths: This week we will continue with addition to 20.  First we will 

be using number bonds to 10 and using these to help us to make number  

bonds to 20.  

Useful vocabulary: addition, more, bigger, total, count on, 

how many, number bonds, part, whole, partition. 

How you can support at home:  

Use everyday objects to practise addition within 20. 

You have 14 grapes, how many more do you need so you have 20 

grapes? 

 
Phonics: This week we will continue to look at Phase 5 sounds. 

This is where children learn new ways of writing a sound. We will recap 

the diagraphs we have done so far and also continue to practise the 

alternative long ‘i’ vowel diagraphs eg. igh as in night, ie as in pie, i-e as 

in kite, i as in find and y as in sky.   

How you can support at home:  

Recapping sounds that have already been learnt will help the children 

as it is helping them to remember to embed and use these in their 

work. Keep an eye out for any of these sounds in books you are reading 

at home.  

 

English:  This week we will be continuing with work on Jack and 

the Beanstalk.  We will be writing the story of Jack and the Beanstalk in 

three parts- the beginning, the middle and the end. 

 

How you can support at home: 

Practise retelling stories at home!  

 


